
Schimsa, Rebecca

From: Mayer, Doug
Sent: Friday, February 07, 2014 4:57 PM
To: Schimsa, Rebecca; Patel, Swati
Subject: FW: WLTX Request

I let him know that you would be in touch with him.

Thanks.

From: Cooke, Scott rmailto:sacooke-g) WLTX,GANNETT, COMI
Sent: Friday, February 07, 2014 11:37 AM
To: Mayer, Doug
Subject: WLTX Request

WLTX would like to request a copy of a letter (under the state's Freedom of Information Act) that was sent to Gov. Haley 
by the attorney for Batesburg-Leesville, asking for a SLED investigation into the town’s failed water/sewage project. 
I understand the letter was likely dated Feb. 26, 2013 and came from the office of Christian Spradley of the Moore, 
Taylor, Thomas Law Firm.
I would also like to request (under the FOIA) any other documents/emails from the Governor's office pertaining to the 
Batesburg-Leesville water project and its proposed partnership with Saluda County.
Thanks for your help.

Scott Cooke
Executive Producer
News 19 WLTX
Office: (803) 647-0286
Cell: (803) 429-9753
6027 Garners Ferry Rd.
Columbia, SC 29209
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